
 

 
 

  

  

September 16th, 2024  
  

Dear Director,  
  

I hope that this letter finds you well and in the midst of a successful marching band 
season. As the coordinator of the Wesleyan Honor Band, I am pleased to invite your 
students to apply for membership in the North Central West Virginia Honor Band on 
November 17th-19th.  
  

Wesleyan boasts a proud tradition of academic excellence and artistic merit. Our 
groups have performed concerts all over the country; we are thrilled about the 
students on campus and those who have graduated who continue raising the bar for 
the arts. Many of the area directors and educators are distinguished Wesleyan 
alumni!  
  

Enclosed, please find a description of the WVWC Honor Band, student application 
form, and information about Dr. Mike Fansler and David Maccabee, this year’s guest 
conductors. We kindly ask that you please return applications no later than Friday, 
October 18th. You may find a fillable pdf and online registration forms on our 
website at wvwc.edu/ncwvhb. You can also fax or e-mail PDFs of the application 
directly to me at bands@wvwc.edu. We also have scholarships available to students 
who require additional financial assistance to attend this year’s event.  
  

We look forward to having you and your students on campus and please feel free to 
contact us with any questions.   

  


